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I agree substantially with this draft.  Under my employment arrangements with SJOG Health Care, I
understand that we are covered for PII by my employer, and have had notification that this is so. 
While I am not a midwife, I believe that the midwives practising at SJOG Health Care, are also
covered under the same arrangement.
Trish Parkinson RN MRCNA
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